
BHAVAN’S VIDYA MANDIR, EROOR

28.02.2024

Dear Parent

Kindly note that there is a change in the uniform pattern for girls of Std IX to XI from

the coming academic year 2024-2025. The details of uniform are as follows:

Navy Blue Salwar, Light Blue Kameez and navy blue overcoat (with badge stitched on

the right side). The pattern is furnished for your reference.

Orders for the uniform can be placed with Bhavan’s Mahila Vibhag on the website

www.mahilavibhag.com.

PRINCIPAL

http://www.mahilavibhag.com

